
VISVA-BHARATI 
SANTINIKETAN 

 
                               Corrigendum  

 
The following corrigendum is announced as part of the Admission Notification published on 
15.05.2024: 
 
Students seeking admission to M.P.Ed. course should click on “Master (Post Graduate Programmes)” 
available in SAMARTH Portal- https://visvabharatiadmission.samarth.edu.in/2024/ 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Sd/- 
COORDINATOR 

 ADMISSION COORDINATION CELL 


